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11th of August 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Mr J. McGowan 
 
I am very sorry to make you aware that Mr J. McGowan, a teacher in our Science Faculty, has passed away over the 
summer break. Mr McGowan was highly-valued and very well-regarded amongst his many friends and colleagues, 
both within the Science Faculty and across the wider school, and will be greatly missed by all of us in the Bellahouston 
Academy school community. I know that many of our current and former pupils, who benefitted from Mr McGowan’s 
support and care, will be very sorry to hear this sad news. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Barry Mochan 
Headteacher 
Bellahouston Academy 
 
Tel: 0141 582 0030 
Email: BMochan@bellahoustonacademy.glasgow.sch.uk 


